
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
SCSO Detectives Investigating Homicide on Roseberry Lane 

  
Seminole Co. Fla., (Sept. 20, 2022) - Seminole County Sheriff's Office detectives are asking for the public's 
help in identifying suspect(s) involved in a homicide.  
  
On September 18 at approximately 8:30 p.m., Seminole County Sheriff's deputies responded to Roseberry 
Lane in unincorporated Sanford after several residents reported hearing shots fired and discovering an 
unresponsive male in a gray Nissan parked at the end of the road. The victim, identified as 30-year-old 
Kameron Dominique Olonte Alston of Orlando, was pronounced deceased on scene.  
  
Residents also stated they saw a dark color 4-door passenger vehicle driving away shortly after hearing 
the gunshots. Deputies canvassed the area but were unable to locate any individuals involved.  
  
The investigation is ongoing at this time but is believed to be an isolated incident and not a random 
act. Detectives are asking anyone with information to contact Crimeline at (800) 423-TIPS (8477) or text 
to **TIPS (8477), or call the Seminole County Sheriff's Office at (407) 665-6650. Calls made to Crimeline 
remain anonymous, and tips that lead to the felony arrest of suspects and/or the recovery of stolen 
property and drugs are eligible for cash rewards of up to $1,000. 
 
For more information contact: 
Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannady@seminolesheriff.org) 
 (407) 402-3319 
Or 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 473-4698 
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